
Positive News – tenants applying for university!  
 

We’re very pleased to announce that one of our current tenants has started the application 

process to go to university within the United Kingdom. The tenant is applying to study BA (Hons) 

Electrical Engineering and has applied to UWE, Swansea, and Wolverhampton to say a few! This 

in itself is a massive achievement for our tenant, who has gained valuable skills learning with us 

and is continuingly growing towards independence! We’re very proud of all our learners who 

continue to strive towards their independence within the United Kingdom – and a massive good 

luck to our tenant!  
 


